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Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 

Telephone: (01895) 443310   

Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org
Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org
      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby
Deputy Headteacher:  Ms Claire Caddell

7th September 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,
The Department for Education made announced changes to Relationship and Sex Education (RSE).
These changes came into effect from September 2020 and all schools are required to comply with the requirements. 
We have reviewed our RSE curriculum and policy to ensure it is appropriate for our pupils.
The young person's form tutor will be in contact to work closely with you about what they are covering in school, so you are aware of the language being used and how you can best support at home. It is important that school and home work together in the development of the pupils' understanding of RSE.
Any questions please contact the form tutor or myself.
Yours Sincerely, 
F Bonnar 
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